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consensus and consider that, accompanied by annual reviews of 

its work by the General Assembly, this procedure permits the 

maximum progress towards cooperation in the peaceful uses of 

outer space. On the technical and scientific side an effective 

if unspectacular groundwork has been laid for future coopera­

tion. On the legal side, we discern encouraging possibilities 

for general acceptance of an approach which shoüld permit an 

orderly and responsible development toward the formulation of 

law of outer space. In the view of the Canadian delegation, 

the Committee on the Peaceful Uses of Outer Space did good 

work during its first year and the prospects are for further 

and more rapid progress during its second year of activity.


